
From: tyson cornfield < >  
Sent: Sunday, July 21, 2024 6:10 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

 
Subject: Galiano Rezoning Application #PLRZ20240003 

 

To Whom it may concern: 

 

I'm writing to express my support for rezoning application PLRZ20240003 that would rezone 

832 Galiano way from R2 to site-specific. 

 

As a long time resident and local contractor I'm quite familiar with the added complexity of 

running a business on the island, and think that the rezoning would be beneficial not just to 

Palmberg, but also to other working people such as myself and ultimately, all island residents. 

I've had the privilege of touring the property and have been quite impressed with the vision, as 

well as with the existing water retention system. 

 

I also agree with Palmberg that a mill-site would be greatly beneficial to the people of Galiano -- 

I operate a small tree service here on the island and I've left many, many logs to rot in the woods 

because of how uneconomical it is to have them hauled to a mill.  A mill site on the property 

would be instrumental in turning those logs to a useable product. 

 

In short: I strongly support this application.  

 

Tyson Cornfield, 

 

Galiano Island 

 


